
 
 Parent Information – Monday 11​th​ May 2020 

 
 

Ongoing Support 

 

I hope you have been finding our Home Learning Packs to be 

comprehensive and well structured. They do contain carefully planned curriculum 

content that the children would be covering in school at this time of any other 

year. 

Our introduction of the Seesaw App throughout all classes this week should 

complement these packs. It is our hope that this form of communication will 

help to serve two purposes: 

1. To maintain the very important pastoral connection between teacher 

and child 

2. To facilitate teachers in providing additional support for children and 

monitor their learning 

 

If you have not already signed up to this app and would like to do so, please 

email the school account, ballymacrickett@outlook.com and provide the school 

with the following details for each of your children: 

Child’s Name 

Teacher’s Name 

Year Group 

Following this, you will receive a response with instructions on how to set up 

your account linked to your child. 

I hope that you will find the Seesaw App of further assistance with your 

children’s learning and that the personal contact it facilitates will be supportive 

to their pastoral needs.  

 

Best regards 

 

D. Mulholland 

 


